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Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
Office of the Secretary

445 Twelfth Street, S.W.

Washington, DC 20554

Attention: Son Nguyen, Audio Division, Media Bureau

Re: Delmarva Broadcasting Company
FRN: 0002-2110-19
WDEL(AM), Wilmington, DE, FAC ID No. 16458
License File No. BZ-20150105ABQ

Dear Ms. Dortch:

On behalf of Delmarva Broadcasting Company (“DBC”), the licensee of AM
Station WDEL, Wilmington, Delaware, FCC Facility ID No. 16458, this letter is to confirm that
the night tower heights reflected on License File No. BZ-20150105ABQ are correct and that
licensed operations have been resumed pursuant to BZ-20150105ABQ. Consequently, DBC
understands that the special temporary authority granted by File No. BSTA-20100326ABM
(most recently extended by File No. BESTA-20150212AA0), is no longer necessary and may be
cancelled.

~ Please direct communications regarding this matter to the undersigned in addition
to the licensee.
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Marissa G. Repp

Attorney for Delmarva Broadcasting Company



